
	

	
Daniel Gale Sotheby's Names Debra Quinn Petkanas Sales Manager, New 
Development Division 
 
Cold Spring Harbor, NY. February 19, 2016. Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty, one of the nation's leading realtors, recently named 
Debra Quinn Petkanas as sales manager of its New Development Division at the 
organization's Annual Kick Off meeting at The Garden City Hotel. Daniel Gale 
Sotheby's President and CEO Patricia Petersen made the announcement. 
 
"Debbie has a wealth of experience in both luxury real estate and the 
builder/developer community.  She is well positioned to work with both the 
developers and customers of today's new construction market," said Ms. 
Petersen. 
 
Ms. Petkanas is a veteran of more than 35 years in the real estate industry, 
and has long been a top producer at Daniel Gale Sotheby's.  Not only is she 
is a charter member of the prestigious Gold Circle of Excellence, and but 
has been inducted into the coveted Daniel Gale Hall of Fame.  She is the 
also the manager of the onsite sales team for the Ritz-Carlton Residences in 
North Hills, New York, a new development that consists of 244 luxury 
condominiums that are priced at $1.5 million and above. 
 
Founded in 1922, Daniel Gale Sotheby's International Realty consistently 
leads the nation in achieving one of the highest average sales prices in the 
country.  Daniel Gale Sotheby's is a $2.5 billion dollar organization with 
800 sales associates in 28 offices spanning Long Island and Queens. 
Services include a Relocation Division, an award-winning Marketing & 
Technology Department, a Development Marketing Group, Commercial and Rental 
Divisions; and Ambassador Abstract title company.  The Sotheby's 
International RealtyR affiliate for Long Island and Queens since 1976, 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's has gained national and international recognition, 
including top honors worldwide.  In addition to its place on the Regents 
Board of "Who's Who in Luxury Real Estate," Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty is active in Real Trends, The Asian Real Estate 



Association and The Realty Alliance (comprising some of the real estate 
industry's most influential companies with participation "by invitation 
only").  For more information, visit www.danielgale.com. 
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